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AZERBAIJAN NAVAL FORCES' WARSHIPS DEPART FOR IRAN ON A FRIENDLY VISIT

- 04.10.2017
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Azerbaijani navy personnel plan to hold a meeting with Iran's naval command in the Caspian Sea 
zone.

In accordance with the Agreement on military cooperation between the governments of Azerbaijan 
and Iran, the G-122 and G-124 patrol ships of the Azerbaijani Naval Forces departed for Iran on a 
friendly visit on October 3, Azerbaijan's Defense Ministry reports.

Within the framework of the visit, which will last until October 7, Azerbaijani navy personnel plan 
to hold a meeting with Iran's naval command in the Caspian Sea zone, visit the naval base in 
Enzeli and participate in a number of other events.

Kaynak/Source: 


